
Resolution:  Letter to CUNY Students 

 

 

Resolved: The Executive Council of the PSC write a letter in conjunction with the 

University Faculty Senate to CUNY students explaining how the Pathways Initiative 

will lower the quality and value of education at CUNY and asking students to join 

with faculty in opposing Pathways. 
 

  

This letter may be distributed through various means. PSC members will be 

encouraged to distribute copies to their students in class. 

 

Submitted on December 3, 2012 by the Bronx Community College Chapter 


